
From: Campbell, Michael
Sent: 6/3/2014 12:19:34 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Declined: Lunch: Brian and Mike Campbell

I'm sorry to have to reschedule, but my boss just put a meeting smack dab in the middle of 
this time-slot.

The following two weeks (of the 16th and 24th) look pretty open, with the exception of June 18 
and June 24.
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